From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Ref: 20020035

Date: 22 August 2020 14:39:50

Dear Sir,

I would like to make a comment regarding a proposed road system to be built near to Stonehenge. Surely another route can be thought out, as any construction work near or in the vicinity of this Heritage and Archaeological Site could prove detrimental to the safety and integrity of the Monument?

As this site is part of the History and culture of the British Isles and is visited by people from around the World it is only right that this be protected and preserved.

Yours

Mrs. Gillian Cockwill